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Heller Statement on 71st Anniversary of
Pearl Harbor Attacks
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement in recognition of the 71st anniversary of the Pearl Harbor attacks:

“Seventy-one years ago, our nation’s enemies attacked Pearl Harbor and murdered thousands of innocent people. Today we pay tribute to the men and women killed that day while serving their country. We also honor the families who lost loved ones in the senseless attack.

“In the wake of that tragedy, the brave men and women of our Armed Forces stood against tyranny and rose to defend freedom and democracy around the world. None of this could have been accomplished without the unwavering strength and resilience of the Greatest Generation – a generation committed to building a better future for America,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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